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(How lovelyis Your tabernacle, O LoRD of hosts! My soul longs, yes, even faints for the
courts of the LORD; My heart and my flesh cry out for the living God.) Psalm 84

Beloved families of the Church of Christ Jesus everywhere,
Grace and peace to you in the name of our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ.

We are writing to you today with excitement and hope for the future of our church. As you
know, our church David the Prophet & St. Karas has been growing—both in spirit and in
numbers—and we have been prayerfully seeking a larger, more suitable space to continue the
mission God has entrusted to us.

After much prayer, discussion, and discernment, we are thrilled to share that we have identified a
new property that would serve as a wonderful home for our congregation and ministry activities.
Located at: 558 High Mountain Rd, Franklin Lakes, New Jersey 07417,

Through the faithful stewardship and generosity of our congregation over the years, and through
God’s grace our offer to purchase the property has been accepted.

To complete the purchase and take this important step forward, by the grace of God, we require
$2 million in additional funds. This is a significant goal, but we are confident that with God’s
help and the unity of our church family, it is entirely within reach.

We ask you to prayerfully consider how you can support this next chapter in our journey.
Every act of generosity makes a difference. No gift is too small.

Our new home will provide space not only for worship, but also for children’s and youth
ministries, community outreach, discipleship programs, and much more. It will be a place where
we can welcome more people, serve our community more effectively, and continue growing
together in Christ.

Let’s step forward in faith, trusting that the God who has brought us this far will continue to
provide all that we need, as our father King David the Prophet professed (O Lord our God, all
this abundance that we have prepared to build you a house for your holy name is from
your hand, and is all Your own) 1 Chronicles 29:16

If you would like to contribute or make a pledge, please visit dpskchurch.org

Thank you for being a vital part of this church family. Together, let’s build a house where God’s
name will be glorified for generations to come.

The blessing of St. Mary, David the prophet and St. Karas be with us all.

Father. Peter Rofail

June 2025.
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